
 

February 4, 2019         VIA E-MAIL 

 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: EB-2018-0056 – Niagara-on-the-Lake (NOTL) EB-2018-0056 2019 Rates 

Vulnerable Energy Consumer Coalition (“VECC”) Submissions on form of hearing 
 

 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 3 in the above noted proceeding these are the submissions of 
VECC with respect to the form of hearing.   VECC has been involved in the discussion referred to in the 
letter of the School Energy Coalition (“SEC”) dated February 4.  We concur with  SEC that a written 
hearing on the issues would be adequate, but in the alternative the Board should consider all non-
settled issues at an oral hearing. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Mark Garner 
Consultants for VECC/PIAC 
 
 
Mr. Jeff Klassen, Vice President, Finance NOTL 
jklassen@notlhydro.com 
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